
Karla, 
 
Below is a link for the video we would like to show at today’s session for the Portland Street 
Response Report.   Also, and I am unsure if this is permissible at this point, but attached is a 
letter we received from Chair Kafoury that she would like to submit for the record.  Is that ok?   
 
Captions "burned in": https://vimeo.com/374577881/655fb0b20c 
 
Captions available via "CC" button in vimeo player: https://vimeo.com/374029964/f021289cc0 
 
Please let me know if you need me to do anything differently.  Definitely not trying to make 
things hard for you. 
 
I really appreciate your help! 
 

 

Kristin Johnson (she/her/hers)  
Office of Commissioner Jo Ann Hardesty | Financial Policy Advisor 
Kristin.m.johnson@portlandoregon.gov 
Phone: 503-823-4892  

 

EQUAL ACCESS NOTICE: The City of Portland operates without regard to race, color, national origin, 
religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, marital status, age or disability according to all applicable 
non‐discrimination laws, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act, and Title II of the ADA. To help ensure equal 
access to City services, the City will provide translation and interpretation and will reasonably modify 
policies or procedures and provide auxiliary aids or services to persons with disabilities. For such 
requests please click here or call (503) 823-4047, TTY 503-823-6868 or Oregon Relay Service: 711.  
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